WEEKLY E-BULLETIN



15th May 2023

Bureau's Grade Eight Books Earn Sky-High Approval Ratings

In keeping with its tradition of being the publisher of choice, the Bureau received a high approval rating for The Topscholar Grade 8 from the Kenya Institute of Curriculum Development (KICD). The Bureau got approval for ten titles out of the 15 submitted for evaluation to KICD. This remarkable accomplishment is a testament unwavering excellence, quality, and dedication to producing high-quality Learning and Teaching Materials (LTMs) that meet industry standards. The Bureau aims to maintain this level of quality and excellence in all its products and services, ensuring customer satisfaction and loyalty for years to come through continuous improvement.

We commend the Publishing team under the leadership of the Publishing Manager that worked effortlessly to ensure the Kenya Literature Bureau (KLB) flag keeps flying high.

Previously, the Bureau has received high approvals in its submission of Grade Five LTMs where 11 out of 12 titles got approved.

The Bureau Promotes Staff Wellness through Screens and Education

Maintaining good health and preventing Non Communicable diseases (NCDs) have become increasingly important in today's fast-paced world. The Bureau's Management is conscious of this and conducted a fruitful virtual staff wellness talk facilitated by MediLife Medical Centre. The wellness talk was on NCDs, healthy living, stress management, diabetes and hypertension management.

As part of the comprehensive wellness program, they conduct wellness screenings encompassing key health indicators such as body mass index (BMI), blood pressure, and blood sugar levels. These screenings are essential in identifying potential health risks and providing valuable insights into individuals' overall health status.

Wellness screens, NCDs education, and health talks benefit staff by improving their health, productivity, and overall well-being. Simultaneously, the Bureau as a corporate benefits from a healthier workforce, increased productivity, cost savings, and a positive organisational image.



Members of staff undergoing various wellness screening